

TOWN CENTRE PRIVATE SCHOOLS®



Amarillo Campus Information Bulletin

June 2025



May brought us its fair share of grey skies and unpredictable weather — with more rain than sunshine! But as we step into June, we're looking forward to brighter days and the exciting transition into summer.

With the school year coming to a close, we're getting ready to welcome your children to TCPS Summer Camp, starting June 30th and running for 8 weeks of fun, creativity, and adventure.

It's been a wonderful year watching our students grow, and we're so thankful for the trust you've placed in us. For those returning in the fall, we look forward to seeing you again! And for all our summer campers — get ready for a season full of memories.

Here's to a fresh month and a joyful start to summer!

TOPS SUMMER CAMP IS ALMOST HEREI

Summer Camp begins Monday, June 30th, and we're excited to welcome our students for weeks of fun, learning, and exploration. With flexible weekly registration available through July and August, you can choose the schedule that works best for your family.

Each week features exciting activities, creative theme days, and hands-on learning inspired by our Montessori approach. Most importantly, your child will be cared for in a safe and nurturing environment throughout all camp activities and outings.

Spots are limited — enroll today and give your child a summer full of memories at TCPS Summer Camp!





@town_centre_preschool @town_centre_elementary @town_centre_highschool



Town Centre Private Schools @TCMPS

Town Centre High School @TCMPS



Town Centre Private Schools

Town Centre High School



Your strength, love, and constant support play such an important role in your children's lives, and today we celebrate everything you do.

On behalf of all of us at Town Centre Private Schools, we wish you a day filled with joy, laughter, and meaningful moments with your loved ones. Enjoy your special day — you deserve it!

Parent-Teacher Interview Day

As we approach the end of the third term of the 2024–2025 school year, preparations are underway for final report cards and Parent-Teacher Interviews.

Report cards for the Amarillo Campus will be sent home on Friday, June 20th, and Parent-Teacher Interviews will be held on Wednesday, June 25th, from 8:30 AM to 7:00 PM.

Please note that Interview Day will be a non-instructional day for students. A detailed memo with instructions on how to sign up for interviews will be shared shortly.

We look forward to connecting with you and reflecting on your child's growth this year!

END OF SCHOOL REMINDER

As we approach the end of the school year, we want to remind you that the last day of classes is Tuesday, June 24th. Please remember to take home all your children's belongings on that day.

We are proud of all our students for completing a fantastic school year! We wish a wonderful and safe summer and look forward to seeing you at Summer Camp or when school resumes on September 2nd, 2025.



